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MARK YOUR CALENDAR:    Reminder - School starts at 8:15 a.m.  
 
December 1  Twain Harte Winter Wonderland Parade and Tree Lighting 
December 2  Twain Harte Free Community Dinner, 5:00 p.m., cafeteria 
December 4  PATHS meeting, 3:00 p.m., Rm 4 
December 6  Minimum day dismissal 
   Elves Work shop begins today through December 8 
December 12 K-3 Winter Concert, 6:00 p.m., cafeteria 
December 13 Minimum day dismissal 
   4-8 Braves Assembly, 1:15, Gym 
   Board of Trustees Meeting, 4:00 p.mm., Board Rm. 
December 14 4-8 Winter Concert, 6:00 p.m., cafeteria 
December 15 Minimum day dismissal 
 
 
It’s the Holiday Season… and time for our Winter Concerts!  The K-3 grades will be 
presenting their Holiday music in concert on Tuesday, December. 12th, at 6:00 p.m. in the 
cafeteria. Parents, please take your students to their classrooms by 5:45 and then seat 
yourselves in the cafeteria for the program. The program will last approximately 30 
minutes.  The 4-8th grade Recorders and Bands will present their Holiday music in concert on 
Thursday, December 14th at 6:00 p.m. Please have students meet Mrs. Andrews in the Music 
room by 5:45 p.m. The concert will be held in the cafeteria and will last approximately 30 
minutes. Thank you to everyone for supporting our school music programs! 
 
Twain Harte Winter Wonderland Parade and Community Sing will be Friday, December 1st 
beginning at 5:30 p.m.  Kids can visit with Santa after the parade.  The Twain Harte Free 
Community Dinner will be Saturday, December 2 at 5:00 p.m. at the Twain Harte School 
cafeteria.  Twain Harte Rotary and Twain Harte Cub Scouts sponsor the dinner.  Come join us 
for an evening of food, fun and fellowship.  The ATCAA Food Bank will be open on 
Wednesday, December 6 from 10:00 a.m. to noon at the Twain Harte community Center. 
 
With winter weather approaching we need to remind everyone to make sure the office has 
updated contact information to receive school alerts regarding weather related school late 
starts, school cancellations and/or snow transportation days. Our automated alert system is 
only useful if we have current phone numbers and emails in our system.  This information will 
also be posted on mymotherlode.com and announced on local radio stations KKBN 93.7 and 
KVML FM 102.3.  
 
Twain Harte School Yearbooks are on sale now!  Yearbook order forms are available in the 
school office or you may order online at  www.inter-state.com/yearbook.  Please enter the 
code 22259T.  The cost of a yearbook is $35.  The last day to order is March 13. So, do not 
delay, order yours today.  


